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December 7, 2017

J. Kings Food Service Professionals, Inc.
700 Furrows Rd
Holtsville, NY 11742-2001

Dear Friends at J. Kings Food Service Professionals, Inc.:

It is with gratitude that |, along with the entire Nassau County AHRC
Foundation family, thank you for your generous gift of $675.00 (Business Check
# 40553, dated 11/1/2017) in support of The Long Island Wine & Liquor
Salesmen’s Club Golf Outing to benefit our work. Your endorsement of this
event ensures the continuation of critical programs that encourage children
with developmental disabilities to learn, grow and reach their highest potential.

The generosity of our families and friends in the community enables the AHRC
Foundation to take a leadership role in providing opportunities and choices for
over 4,000 children and adults with developmental disabilities, bringing self-
respect and dignity to those who need it most.

On behalf of all the people we serve, thank you again for your generosity and
support. :
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Thomas P. Rosicki, Esq.
President

Sincerely,

*Please save this letter as your receipt: $675.00 of your 5675.00 gift, is tax deductible as allowed by law.
Massau County AHRC Foundation, Inc. is tax-exempt under section 501(c}{3) of the Internal Revenue Code.
Please consult your tax advisor for further information.

Make a lasting contribution in the lives of people with special needs

by including the AHRC Foundation in your will,



